
Attachments: Sub148 - HCC Submission to Local Government Sustainability.pdf

Hello 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a response to the question taken on notice during the Joint Select 

Committee hearing on the NSW Reconstruction Authority Act. 

Please find attached a document recently provided by Hawkesbury City Council to the House of 

Representatives Standing Committee, that includes information related to Mr Warren Kirby's question related 

to the concept of betterment, with thanks for the opportunity to provide this information for the consideration 

of the Committee. 

Regards 

Meagan 
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A conversation could change a life. 

Important: This email is for the use of the intended recipient(s) only. It may contain legally privileged or confidential information. If you are 
not the intended recipient or believe that you may have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and 

then delete this message. You must not use, disclose or distribute this email without the author's prior permission. Hawl<esbury City 

Council cannot accept responsibility for any changes that may be made to this message after it was sent. Please consider the environment 
before printing this email. 
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